
13. HORATIO STREET PARKING RESTRICTION

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Unit Lorraine Wilmshurst, Area Engineer

Corporate Plan Output:  On Street Management

The purpose of this report is to ask the Board to approve the installation of a parking
restriction in Horatio Street.

This is an area with several small businesses that have no short term parking available.
The area is parked out by commuters and students. A short term parking  restriction will
help eliminate some of the parking problems clients to these  businesses are
experiencing.

The proposal is supported by the businesses and the Parking Manager.

Recommendation: That the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum of 30 minutes
on the south side of Horatio Street commencing at a point 10 metres
from its intersection with Stewart Street and extending in a easterly
direction for a distance of 50 metres.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the officer’s recommendation be adopted.


